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AM/LH 
 
24 October 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
PE/Forest School/Commando Joes/NUFC Timetables 
Please find attached the class by class rota for after half term.  As explained in earlier newsletters, 
timetables need to change each half term to ensure each class can access each activity and can 
also access specialist staff.  In most cases, little will have changed on your child’s timetable.  
However, in some cases Forest School or a PE day may have changed.  If you are unsure of any 
aspect of this, please contact your child’s class teacher in the first instance. 
 
New Menus 
As usual, our menus will change after the October half term.  The new menus are attached and will 
continue on a 3 week rota.  Mrs Farrell has designed the new menus in consultation with children 
from different year groups and she has also added previous favourites. 
 
Drop Offs by Car 
Several parents have complained about parents pulling into the vehicle gate area by the pedestrian 
access on Stakeford Lane to drop off children.  This is particularly dangerous as it is so close to 
where children and families enter the school site.  The gateway, although convenient, is not a drop 
off zone and by dropping off there the chance of an accident occurring is greatly increased. 
 
Christmas Shoebox Appeal 
Mowbray Primary School is once again joining the Operation Christmas Child appeal and would 
appreciate your support in this project.  A letter went out this week explaining the appeal and what 
to do if you would like to support it.  The deadline for your shoeboxes is Thursday 14 November 
2019. 
 
The Poppy Appeal 
The week after half term we will be selling poppies in school.  The children will be going around 
during school for donations. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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